
 
 
December 13, 2018 
  
 
Dear Members & Friends of Prologue, 
  
What a fabulous beginning we’ve had to our 2018-2019 season: We opened with an August 
special event where we spent the evening with our very own Dave Lawrence. Then we visited 
with Jack Davis in October, Doris Kearns Goodwin and a full house in November, and Antony 
Beevor in early December. Centered on a variety of topics, each event was unique & truly 
enjoyable! 
  
At this moment, our spring schedule is still being finalized: On January 31, we will meet in the 
new ballroom at Riviera Country Club (1155 Blue Road, Coral Gables) when we host Andrew 
Roberts with his book, “Churchill: Walking with Destiny.” We are moving to a new venue 
beginning with our February 12 luncheon (keep reading for more details), when we will host Dr. 
Doug Bradburn, new president and chief executive officer of George Washington’s Mount 
Vernon. The book accompanying our February luncheon, as well as the details regarding our 
remaining spring events, will be announced as soon as they are confirmed. 
  
Looking forward to spring, I am pleased to announce that The Prologue Society has cemented a 
new partnership with University of Miami. This includes moving our monthly luncheons to their 
new, beautifully designed Newman Alumni Center (6200 San Amaro Drive, Coral Gables) 
beginning with our February luncheon. Their large dining space can hold as many as 200 
people, giving us room for growth. 
 
With growth in mind, having the University as a new sponsor is without a doubt a feather in our 
cap, but in addition to that the University will aid in growing Prologue by inviting to our 
luncheons representatives from various departments, students, and members of the Osher 
Lifelong Learning Institute. 
  



Also with growth in mind and on behalf of your Prologue Board, let me say that we love seeing 
new faces & meeting new people! We sincerely appreciate you and that you frequently invite 
friends to Prologue, helping us to share just how enjoyable our monthly luncheons are.  
  
I hope that you enjoyed the fall luncheons that you attended and that you are already a 
Prologue member. If you are new to Prologue or are not currently a member, I’d like to 
encourage you to become a Spring 2019 member and also to invite your friends to join you in 
doing so (the half-season fee options are $275 for a couple in the same household, or $175 for 
an individual). To become a member, visit us online at ThePrologueSociety.org or reach out to 
Debbie Hirshson at ThePrologueSociety@gmail.com or 786-529-0990 so that she may assist 
you. 
 
Best wishes for a wonderful holiday season and I look forward to seeing you in the new year! 
  
Sincerely, 

Teresita 

Teresa Gutierrez-Haskett 
Chair 
The Prologue Society 
18495 S. Dixie Hwy., #373 
Miami, FL 33157 
(786) 529-0990 Office 
theprologuesociety@gmail.com 
theprologuesociety.org 
 


